
 

 

 

Introduction of the FIA F4 Mygale to Guyana in the presence  

of Government Officials of the country 
The life of Formula 4 FIA Mygale -  November 2015 
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Stanley Ming plans to work with the Caribbean motor racing fraternities, to establish an FIA F4 

Championship in the Region  
 

          
Bertrand Decoster introduced the FIA F4 Mygale in front of personalities from Guyana - the FIA F4 Mygale exhibited for the occasion in Georgetown 

 

 
Calvin Ming aboard his FIA F4 Mygale at colours of Guyana during the F4 FIA NACAM Championship 

 

Recently engaged in the new F4 FIA NACAM Championship of Mexico, the team of Stanley Ming is the only one to 
represent Guyana. The driver, Calvin Ming, Stanley’s son, announces a great season. He finished at the 4th place of the 
inaugural race that took place in opening of the F1 Grand Prix in Mexico last 1st November. 
 

On November 13th, Estelle et Bertrand Decoster were at the official introduction of the FIA F4 Mygale in Georgetown, 
capital city of Guyana. This presentation, at the initiative of Stanley Ming, business man, entrepreneur, philanthropist 
and motor racing fanatic, was a success in front of an audience which included the Guyana Government Ministers of 
Finance, Foreign Affairs, Tourism, Public Infrastructure, and Communities, the Ambassadors of the USA, Mexico and 
Chile, along with potential sponsors, all of whom are supportive of further developing motorsport in the Caribbean and 
promoting a Championship Series for FIA F4, to start the development of the next generation of race cars drivers. 


